
Content Standards Revision 
Purpose 
The purpose of the standards review process is to ensure that Montana public schools are setting high academic 
standards for all children of our great state. Our goal is to serve our Montana students and educators with the best 
possible standards to guide instruction and prepare our students for their lives beyond the classroom. There are 
currently four content areas that are in the revision process.  

Landing Page for all Content Standards Revisions 
● opi.mt.gov → K-12 Content Standards → Standards Revision Information

○ https://opi.mt.gov/Educators/Teaching-Learning/K-12-Content-Standards

Montana Content Standards Revision Homepage: 
● https://sites.google.com/opiconnect.org/mtcontentstandardsrevision/home
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Current Status for each set of Content Standards Revisions 
- English Language Learner Proficiency Standards

- Negotiated Rulemaking Committee expected to be completed in September 2023
- Mathematics

- The Task Force will have drafted standards for Superintendent Review in September 2023
- Negotiated Rulemaking Committee Applications are being reviewed.

- World Languages
- The Task Force will have drafted standards for Superintendent Review in September 2023.

Negotiated Rulemaking Committee Applications are being reviewed.
- English Language Arts/Literacy

- Research questions have been prepared for the Regional Education Laboratory - Northwest, research
window opens in September 2023.  Applications for the task force will open this fall.
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